
 

 

 

 

Homewatch CareGivers Partners 

with Buckner International in Project: Christmas Spirit 

 

Homewatch CareGivers recently picked up a van load of toys at the 

Buckner Center for Humanitarian Aid to make Christmas a little brighter for 

children around the Dallas/Ft. Worth metroplex.  

 

The toys were delivered to Homewatch CareGivers headquarters where 

they filled the entire conference room. The toys were sorted by age and 

gender appropriate divisions. After that, bags with 3-4 toys were placed in 

bags marked by age and gender, loaded into a van, and taken back to the 

Buckner Center for Humanitarian Aid where the bags will be distributed to 

foster families. On Christmas morning, many foster kids will be smiling due 

to the contributions from generous donors around the Dallas/Ft. Worth 

area. 

 

Homewatch CareGivers is extremely honored to be able to participate in 

such a wonderful program that helps bring joy to many children.  

 

Merry Christmas! 

 
 

 


